

**Patient Family Services** 

April	20,	2018

Dear Jessica June:

I write this letter to request admittance into JJCF's Advocacy program for Giovanni Bacon. Giovanni is treated at St.Jude's Children's Hospital in hope to beat this battle as he has relapsed. A young single mother of two who continues to fight this battle with Giovanni. Family is in dire need of financial assistance as they would not want to lose their home once family returns home from treatment.

Thank you Jessica June Advocacy Program for all your support and hope that is instilled in our families lifes!

God bless!

Warmest Regards,

Jennifer Lanzas, MSW

Pediatric Social Worker

Hematology/Oncology